
Godes Presents "Cyberinsurance: The
Policyholder's Perspective" At Conference
April 21, 2014

On April 21, Scott Godes of the Washington, D.C., office gave a
presentation on cyber risk and insurance coverage at the AHT insurance
brokerage's 21st Annual Nonprofit Risk Management seminar. Scott's
session was "Cyberinsurance: The Policyholder's Perspective." The event
was attended by approximately 60 people.
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